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Updates & Cancellations 
The COVID-19 situation has continued to evolve on a daily basis. Since the distribution of the 
April 2020 issue of the KSU YLP Update Newsletter, policies and directives have changed 
across campus, impacting some of our upcoming events and activities. Please continue to 
watch your email and follow us on our social media platforms for future changes. 
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Livestock & Horse Judging Camps CANCELLED 
Our students, future students and friends of the department are and continue to be our top 
priority. As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to work its way across our nation, we are    
monitoring developments. We have made the decision to cancel all KSU ASI sponsored judging 
camps this summer. This decision was not made lightly, but the safety and health of the youth 
we serve is our highest priority. 
 

For those who have already pre-registered, checks will be returned in a timely fashion. Should 
you have any direct questions regarding your registration, you can contact Christina Carlson at 
cmcarlso@ksu.edu. We look forward to having you on campus next year for the Champions 
Livestock Judging, Beginning and Advanced Horse Judging Camps. Stay safe and stay healthy! 
 

KASLA CANCELLED 
The K-State Animal Sciences Leadership Academy scheduled for June 24-27, 2020, has been 
cancelled due to continuing concerns with the COVID-19 pandemic. The safety and health of 
the participants and staff were our highest priority in making this decision. Applicants are   
encouraged to re-apply for the academy in 2021. For more information, please contact     
academy  director Sharon Breiner at sbreiner@ksu.edu. 

 

4-H Discovery Days REVAMPED 
KSU ASI planned to have multiple workshops as part of the 4–H Discovery Days. However, the 
event has been cancelled and instructors will work with 4-H staff to attempt to offer classes in 
an alternative format. 
 

YQCA Instructor-led Classes CANCELLED 
K-State Research & Extension has extended the ban on face-to-face events, activities, and 
meetings through July 4, 2020. Therefore, youth participating in an instructor-led class prior to 
submitting their state livestock nominations is no longer a viable option. Youth will need to 
complete the online course. The YQCA requirement will continue for all Kansas State Fair 
Grand Drive and KJLS exhibitors. Contact your local extension office for more details. 

CANCELLED 
PROGRAMS: 
 Livestock Judging Camp 

 Horse Judging Camp 

 KASLA 

 4-H Discovery Days 


